Meeting Minutes
Tree Committee
September 21, 2021

In attendance:

Dennis Winterringer, Chairman Tree Committee
Bob Seaborn, Member Tree Committee

Frederic Kahler, Member Tree Committee

Joe Richey, Code Enforcement Officer

Anita Grove, City Commissioner

The committee adopted without revision the summary of the August, 2021,
meeting minutes.

Reforestation Fund

There is a discrepancy between what the proposed budgetary amount is
estimated to be for the Reforestation Fund in the September 22, budget and
Mr. Winterringer’s detailed account. His account shows $5,695 should be
available for reforestation but the proposed budget estimate is only $295 is
available.

Mr. Winterringer will continue to communicate with Mr. Bebeau on this
subject.

Mr. Richey and Mr. Winterringer will continue to try to work out a better
permit trail to account for monies that should accrue to the Reforestation
Fund.

The committee will explore hiring landscape designers to explore plans for
planting trees and other measures to beautify public areas.



